To Whom It May Concern,

Alice worked for our family from June 2019 - June 2024 helping us to take care of our son who
was 3 at the time - he is now 8 years old.

She has been great at keeping him entertained, playing with him in the games he loves and
helping with his reading - and provides great care for him while [ am at work every day.

Unfortunately, my husband and | separated during her contract. Alice provided stability and
consistency at a time it was really needed. She transitioned with us through the separation and
helped to support us and our son when we needed it most,

Alice worked well at managing our house hold, keeping the home very clean and tidy and always
making sure that our son was safe and cared for, meals prepared as instructed and very reliable
and trustworthy with dropping him off and picking him up from school and activities in a timely
manner.

She is independent in her work and prefers to be given clear guidance on what is expected of her
such as meal plans, tasks for completion etc.

She is trustworthy and honest and we are very grateful for her 5 years with us.
Unfortunately, our family situation and needs have continued to change and so with regret we

need to end Alice’s contract early. I am happy to provide this reference letter in support of helping
Alice find new employment,

Kind regards



